I write to ask you to withdraw your proposal to weaken the public protections of our nation’s bedrock environmental law, the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).

NEPA ensures that our communities have a say in major federal decisions that affect our environment, health and safety. As NEPA reviews are often the only way for people to voice their concerns about the consequences federal projects will have on their communities and demonstrate how local expertise can improve them, we need these laws in place to ensure the most at-risk communities have a voice in the process. Our communities are safer and healthier because of NEPA. 

Any attack on NEPA is an attack on our ability to keep our communities safe and healthy. The CEQ has a responsibility to protect our voice and protect our environment – I urge you not to undertake any actions that would undermine NEPA. Please withdraw this decision immediately and strengthen NEPA’s protections for future generations.

Thank you!
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